
Dear Dir/Madam, 

 

I would like to advise that I am against the holding of a Plebiscite  

on Australia becoming a republic. 

 

I don't think we should change a system that works perfectly fine. 

 

A plebiscite is not the way to proceed. The proper process for 

constitutional change is set out in Section 128 of the Constitutuion, 

which is the Referendum process. This requires the electorate to be 

properly informed of what is proposed. No designer question could 

possibly do this. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Tina Tscherry 

 

 

 

 


